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The Oregon Fire Chiefs Association supports the concepts in HB 3455. This bill would 
add representation on the ATV Allocation Board for fire and EMS representation. Due 
to the ever-changing world, Fire & EMS find themselves more often in response to ATV 
accidents and incidents in remote areas and incidents due to ATV recreation. To meet 
those responses, it is important to have that voice at the table when considering how to 
best allocate resources. HB 3455 opens that conversation and the Oregon Fire Chiefs 
Association looks forward to working further on this bill. 
 
  
 
 

 
 

	
  


